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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Monday 24th Feb- 

Return to school 

 

 

Friday 28th Feb- 

Own clothes Day for  

Woodlands Hospice 

 

 

********************** 

 

Please let us know if any 

contact details have changed.  

Please also ensure that any 

electronic devices your  

children receive have the 

appropriate age settings  

applied. 

 

An MGL online safety link 

was sent home last week.  

Please use this to gain infor-

mation about keeping your 

child safe online and having 

the correct restrictions on 

devices. 

14th February  

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Half Term 
A reminder that next week is half term so the children should not attend.  
Please return to school on Monday 24th February.  Please be advised that we 
will be closing the school gates at 8:45am (as per previous text) so we ask that 
all can be in school by this time to ensure a smooth start to the day.  Those who 
are late have a disrupted start to the day and also disrupt the learning of other 
children.  Thank you. 
 
After School Kids Club 
Our club is up and running and is getting busier each week. Fun4Kidz have put 
together an information sheet regarding their prices and the subsidies that are 
available.  They are happy to discuss this with parents.  With maximum  
discounts, some parents may only pay £1.67 per session from  
3:15pm– 6:00pm.  
 
Woodlands Hospice 
At the request of one of our families, all children and staff are invited to wear 
their own clothes on Friday 28th February in order to support a fundraiser for 
Woodlands Hospice.  We ask children to bring in a donation of £1 (or whatever 
you wish to give) and all money will be taken to the hospice to be added to  
collections from other schools.  We hope that you are able to support the event. 
 
Bad Language on the School Site 
I would like to respectfully remind people that we are a school and as such, we 
have children aged between 2-11.  Lately, we have had to speak to several  
parents regarding bad language on the yard and how this is unacceptable.  This 
is not the norm and most parents follow our school rules and work alongside 
staff to support the children.  However, we occasionally  need to send out a  
reminder that bad language on the yard will not be tolerated and school do have 
the power to ban parents/carers off the site.  We will do this for either bad 
language, or in the case of abuse given to school staff or other parents on the 
premises/yard. Thankfully, we do not have to regularly enforce this but we will 
do so if required. Staff are always willing to discuss any issues, but we ask that 
these discussions take place in a respectful manner.  Thank you. 
 
World Book Day 
As ever, we will be taking part in World Book Day celebrations on Thursday 6th 
March.  A huge thank you to Mrs Tarrington for organising a full week of events 
for our children to enjoy.  You will have received a letter regarding this and we 
ask you to note what is happening each day. 
 
Y5 Space Projects 
A big well done to Y5 children (and their families!) for their fantastic space  
projects.  They literally were– OUT OF THIS WORLD!  I am sure that the  
children enjoyed completing their projects and all of the school enjoying looking 
at them and learning from them. 
 
Have an enjoyable half term break. 
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


